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TO:  Mark Silverstein 

 

FROM: Scott Henry 

   

DATE:  March 2, 2018 

 

RE:  Summer Feeding 

 

 

For the last two years , the Board has engaged with the Food Bank of South Jersey to provide 

meals for Extended School Year students.  The service has been spotty at best.  Meals are often 

late or do not come at all and there is a lack of variety in the menu offerings.  With the 

implementation of a summer enrichment program at the Rodgers and Bullock Schools the Board 

should re-examine the possibility of NutriServe provide the summer meals.  The additional 

students attending the summer programs may make the program more cost effective. 

 

 


